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        Prague, 18th March 2024 

 

Dear friends and colleagues, 

As the President of the European Muaythai Confederation (E.M.C.), it is my distinct pleasure to extend 

my warmest greetings to the dynamic movement of the Greek federation, which encompasses 

Muaythai, Kun Khmer, and Lethwei. 

Since its inception in 1998, the Greek Μuaythai Federation has been at the forefront of promoting and 

developing the sport of Muaythai, not only within Greece but also on an international scale. Their 

dedication and commitment to the sport have been commendable, and their efforts have significantly 

contributed to the growth and popularity of Muaythai in our region. 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome the entire management and vice president of the Greek 

federation to the E.M.C. family.  

Your passion for Muaythai, coupled with your unwavering dedication to its principles, makes you 

invaluable assets to our community. 

It is important to recognize that sports, including Muaythai, are not the monopoly of any single 

federation.  

Rather, they are a shared passion that transcends borders and unites individuals from diverse 

backgrounds.  As such, it is imperative that we work together to uphold the values of fair play, respect, 

and integrity in our sport. 

I commend the Greek federation for their steadfast commitment to respecting the rules and history of 

Muaythai, Kun Khmer, and Lethwei. Your dedication to preserving the integrity of our sport is truly 

admirable, and I offer my full support to you in all your future endeavors. 

In closing, let us remember that while everything may have a starting point and an end, the spirit of 

Muaythai will continue to thrive as long as we remain united in our love for the sport. 

The relationship between the Czech Republic E.M.C. Muaythai and Greece E.O.A.A. in sports represents 

a harmonious collaboration built on mutual respect, shared values, and a passion for promoting the 

sport of Muaythai. 

Despite geographical distances, these organizations have forged strong ties that transcend borders and 

unite them in their common goal of advancing the sport. 



 

Both the Czech Republic E.M.C. Muaythai and Greece E.O.A.A. are pillars within the Muaythai 

community, each contributing to the growth and development of the sport in their respective regions. 

While the Czech Republic has a rich history and tradition in combat sports, Greece boasts a vibrant 

martial arts culture deeply rooted in its ancient heritage.   

Through collaborative efforts, these organizations exchange knowledge, expertise, and best practices to 

enhance the quality of Muaythai training, competition, and governance.  

They often organize joint events, workshops, and training camps, providing athletes and coaches with 

valuable opportunities for skill development and cultural exchange. 

Moreover, the Czech Republic E.M.C. Muaythai and Greece E.O.A.A. share a commitment to upholding 

the principles of fair play, integrity, and respect in sports.  

They work together to promote ethical conduct and sportsmanship among athletes and officials, 

fostering a positive and inclusive environment within the Muaythai community.  Additionally, the 

partnership between these organizations extends beyond the realm of sports, encompassing cultural 

exchange and friendship.  

Athletes, coaches, and officials from the Czech Republic and Greece frequently engage in exchange 

programs and international competitions, strengthening bonds and fostering camaraderie among 

members of the Muaythai community. 

Overall, the relationship between the Czech Republic E.M.C. Muaythai and Greece E.O.A.A. serves as 

a shining example of collaboration and solidarity in sports.  

By working together, they amplify their impact, inspire future generations of athletes, and contribute to 

the global growth and recognition of Asian sports & Martial Arts as a sport of choice. 

I wish you good and creative success in your federation. 

Best Regards 

 

 

        Marek Attila Janecek 

        President 


